
03/27/2012 

IX. NEW BUSINESS 
 
 

Action 
 
 

2012-2013 Alternative Education Program Options and Cost 
Comparison 

 
Dr. Fred Hill 

 
 
 

Assistant Superintendent Fred Hill requests to present various 2012-2013 
Alternative Education Program Options.  The presentation will outline the 
differences in cost between contracting with Ombudsman and TPSD funding 
and staffing the program.  Two different cost comparisons will be presented. 

 
Specifically, Frederick Hill will provide information relative to continuing to 
contract with Ombudsman to serve students in grades 10-12 in the High 
School Advancement Academy Upper Level Program or funding, operating, 
and staffing the program by the Tupelo Public School District.  A comparison 
will be provided for both options. 

 

ACTION BY THE BOARD: 

 
 Motion Second Yes No Abstain Absent 

Mrs. Heyer (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Hudson (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Prather (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mrs. Stone (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

       

PASSED: YES (   ) NO (   )   
 


